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09 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This term, as part of our topic on animals, Owls Class children are hoping to get down and dirty on the 
farm! We plan to visit the community farm at Hawkwood College, where we will learn more about the life 
cycles of different animals. 
 
The details of our trip are as follows: 
 
Date:  Tuesday 17th October 
Time:  Within the school day 
Clothing: Normal school uniform, but with wellies/sturdy footwear, and waterproof coat if 

appropriate 
Lunch:  Packed lunch, snack (if required) and water bottle 
 
Please drop your child off at the normal time for the beginning of the school day and collect as usual at 
3.15pm.  
 
We are very grateful to Otto’s dad (who works at the college), for offering us this experience at no cost. 
We therefore only require a donation of £8.10 towards the cost of the coach. We cannot afford to run 
the trip without your support. Please make payment and give permission via Parentpay, by Thursday 12th 
October. Any financial contribution will be entirely voluntary, and your child will not be denied a place on 
the visit should you be unable to pay the contribution. However, the school will not proceed with the visit 
unless there are sufficient contributions for it to be financed. Please see Mr Feldon if you have any 
further queries.  
 
We are sending out this hard copy today, as we have no internet access, so that you have as much prior 
warning as possible. We will inform you by text message, when the Parentpay item is live. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mr Feldon 
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